
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, August 1, 2022 1 :15 PM 
'superdave1234@aol.com' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/1/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05129-2022 

Subject: FW: Docket Number: 20220051 ; Title: Review of Storm Protection Plan, pursuant to 
Rule 25-6.030, F.A.C., Florida Power & Light Company. 

Good Afternoon, Fern McAlister. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20220051, and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COVIAVIAlSSlOV\, De-putt) CLerR I 

FLorLc:!ci PubLLe, serJLce COVIAVIAlssLoV\, 

2540 sviuV1Acirc:! OClR Boulevcirc:! 

TClLLcivicissee, FL323_3_3 

PvioV\,e : (250) 41.3-b4b 7 

From: superdave1234@aol.com <superdave1234@aol.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 1, 2022 1:00 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Re: Docket Number: 20220051; Title: Review of Storm Protection Plan, pursuant to Rule 25-6.030, F.A.C., 
Florida Power & Light Company. 

Re: Docket Number: 20220051; Title: Review of Storm Protection Plan, pursuant to Rule 
25-6.030, F.A.C., Florida Power & Light Company. 

My son is sending this email for me to oppose the increase for the Storm Protection Plan by FPL on 
the PSC conference agenda Aug. 2, 2022. 

I am 90 years old and am happy to say I still live by myself. I was raised to be frugal, like my house 
at 80 in the summer time, turn all my lights off when not in use, only do 2 loads of laundry once a 
week and do not use my oven. I have changed no habits, yet I am paying more this year than last 
because of the PSC allowing FPL to increase the rates when they took over for Gulf Power on Jan. 1, 
2022. Needless to say I only have my social security income. 

"The Florida Public Service Commission in October unanimously approved a four-year 
rate settlement allowing FPL to raise rates in 2022 to generate an additional $692 million 
in revenue, followed by increases in 2023 that will another generate $560 million." NWF 
Daily News, Feb. 12, 2022. 

I am pleading with the PSC to not allow FPL to get another increase for the Storm Protection 
Plan. They are generating enough revenue and we in the Panhandle are suffering because of 
it. Quite a bit of Shalimar already has underground wiring. 
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Fern McAlister 
45 11th Street 
Shalimar, FL  32579 
 
 




